A FUNNY THING HAPPENED . ..

LAST year at the Edinburgh Festival, sculptor and sponsored film
maker David Hall shot “7 TV Pieces.” These were short films
lasting three or four minutes which explored the nature of TV and

TV sets. Scottish Television screened them as “interruptions” to
normal TV programmes.

Hall’s new project, provisionally entitled “Cinema,” for which the
Arts Council has put up £2,500, will reflect “7 TV Pieces” in form

and content. It will take an unusual look at our approach to viewing
films.



